
From: Gary Tamura
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Please Oppose HB 4109 and Support the Compromise Amendments
Date: Monday, February 24, 2020 9:10:03 PM

Dear Chair Dembrow,

Let the ODA do their work.  Legislators need to stay out of pesticide use decisions, PERIOD!

Sincerely,

Gary Tamura
3711 Massee Grade Rd
Hood River, OR 97031
g.tamura@hotmail.com
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